
This Year....

We have actively served on 46 cases, totaling 100 children.

We are currently advocating for about 30% of kids in care in
Marion County.

Our volunteers have given approximately 1,000 hours of time.

Our volunteers have travelled over 8,500 miles.

We have trained 11 new volunteers to serve as child advocates.

Our volunteers have completed a combined total of over
160 hours of continued training and education.

Our closing cases for this year consist of 28 children being
reunified, 8 children being adopted, and 1 child granted a  transfer
of custody/legal guardianship.

We have provided various direct needs like birthday and Christmas
gifts, beds and bedding, clothing, school supplies, outdoor
playsets and hair salon appointments, totalling nearly $3,000
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